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JUNIOR LIBRARY NEWS
Book Mark Competition

To celebrate Book Week this year the Junior Library will be running a 'Design your own bookmark'
competition. Students will need to design an original and creative bookmark for the library. The
winning designs will be printed and laminated for all students to use.

Blank bookmark templates are available to collect from the Library. All bookmarks must be
submitted no later than Wednesday 6th September. 

Hunt for the Golden Ticket

The hunt has started! Ten golden tickets have been hidden in the barcodes of ten different books
in the Library. The only way to discover a golden ticket is to borrow one of those books. Great
prizes to be won for every student who discovers a ticket. Make sure you remember to bring your
library bag to College, the more times you borrow, the more chances you have to win!
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Mrs Arabella Issa & Mr Michael Smith
Junior IRC Library Team
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